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Citizens with CCL have saved people's lives and stopped crimes from happening. A 

person with a CCL does not have that weapon on them to commit a crime, they have 

it for protection.  Stop trying to limit our second amendment rights. I oppose this bill 

and urge you to do the same. 

Thank you. 


